
Chair Ghanbari, Vice-Chair Plummer, Ranking Member Thomas, and members of the House Homeland 

Security Committee, I am in Support of House Bill 321. 

I have a brother that lives independently in the community that is disabled. The 911 registry is very important as 

people with disabilities need to feel safe in our community. If you have any questions or would like to meet me 

and my brother, I would be more than willing to meet with you. Our community is only as strong as we make it 

and I feel that this will only help our community. 

Thank you,  

Janet Zilch, guardian and sister of Joe Haslett. 


